
Dear fellow Italian, Dear friend 
 
We are a group of parents of native speaker or bilingual children interested in preserving 
and enhancing their knowledge of the Italian language and culture. We believe that a 
curriculum that integrates the European and the American approaches would be uniquely 
positioned to prepare our children for success in a globalized and ever changing world. 
 
We recently started the project Scuola Italiana Enrico Fermi in collaboration with the 
School Office of the Italian Consulate in Chicago, with the goal of founding a Bilingual 
School open to Italian children as well as children of all nationalities and backgrounds but 
interested in an integrated and bilingual curriculum.  
 
We believe that understanding the needs and concerns of the Italian and Italian-American 
parents in our Chicago Community is a critical success factor for this project. 
 
So, we ask you to fill out the survey by clicking on the link provided by May 7th, 2015: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/T7RZRFT  
 
 It only takes 5 minutes and it’s anonymous. 
 
Should you like to know more about the Scuola Italiana Enrico Fermi project and/or would 
like to get involved, please contact Sandro Corso at the Italian Consulate of Chicago 
(scuola.chicago@esteri.it or Tel: 312 995 5489) 
 
 
Thank you very much in advance for your input.  
 


